
Leaf Removal Policy 

The City of Canal Winchester conducts its annual leaf removal service from the first week in 
October through the first week in December. Please take note of the following service 
information: 

- This service is free for all Canal Winchester residents located inside the corporation limit
only.

- Residents cannot schedule leaf removal (it is the city of Canal Winchester’s
responsibility).

- Two city crews are sent out to remove leaves on two routes that have been established.
These routes will be fully completed before doubling back over the route.

- To allow for proper drainage, leaves should be raked to the edge of your grass just above
the curb, not down in the gutter pan.

- Only leaves raked to the curb will be removed.
- Sticks, tree trimmings, bushes and other yard waste will not be removed (as part of the

leaf removal service) as it may damage our equipment.
- Regular yard waste will be picked up separately by Rumpke staff during scheduled trash

collection times. Please call Rumpke at 1-800-828-8171 to obtain their yard waste
disposal guidelines and restrictions.

For additional information visit our website at www.canalwinchesterohio.gov or call us at 
614-834-5100 (ext 205).




